
 
 
 

October 1, 2018 
 
Dear Dr. Anindya Sekhar Purakayastha, 
 
It is my pleasure to invite you to Fordham University to deliver a lecture on Ambedkar and DuBois on 
October 26, 2018. We look forward to discussing your research on the possibility of forming global 
alliances to combat prejudice and create a more just global order.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicholas Tampio 
Associate Professor of Political Science 
Fordham University 
tampio@fordham.edu 


